
Year 13 Parent’s Evening 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Parents evening for Y13 (including any Garibaldi students who travel to Meden 

School for lessons), will be held in school on Thursday 7th December 2023 from 4pm – 

7pm. Meetings need to be booked online by using Parentsbooking. 

You can book appointments for each subject to talk about your child’s progress. In 

cases where your child’s teacher isn’t available for whatever reason, we will be in 

touch to make alternative arrangements. 

To make your appointments please go to: https://www.parents-booking.co.uk/meden 

To login you will need to enter: 

• YOUR first name and surname

• YOUR CHILD’S first name, surname and date of birth

The login details you enter must match those we have on record for you. 

Appointments are now available to book and will close on Wednesday 7th December 

@12pm. 

After you have made your appointments you can choose to print or e-mail a 

confirmation. 

Following feedback from the Parents Engagement Survey, we will be sending out a 

separate video link with tips on how to get the best out of your Parents Evening 

meetings. We will also give you a printed guide on arrival on the evening. 

Troubleshooting Tips for logging on to Parentsbooking 

• If you cannot login please contact the school office on

office@medenschool.co.uk

• The email address field entered is only used to send your appointment

confirmation. If you have problems logging in, it will not be because of the e-

mail address you entered.

Full instructions can be viewed on the website 

https://www.medenschool.co.uk/page.php?p=reports 

Mrs H Smith  

Head of Meden College 

https://www.parents-booking.co.uk/meden
https://www.parents-booking.co.uk/meden
https://www.medenschool.co.uk/page.php?p=reports


Getting the Most out of Parents Evening 

Following feedback from the Parents Engagement Survey, we have prepared a 

separate video link with tips on how to get the best out of your Parents Evening 

meetings. We will also give you a printed guide on arrival on the evening. 

To access the video please click on the following link 

Parents Evening Video 

Alternatively, you can access all the information on our school website 

www.medenschook.co.uk 

From the Home page click on ‘Information’ and select ‘Reports and Parent Portal’ 

 

On this web page there is an abundance of useful information. 

 
 
 
As always if you need any help, the best way to get in touch is to contact 
office@medenschool.co.uk 

https://youtu.be/vwt92cBFZ-k
http://www.medenschook.co.uk/

